y United | unpril
Naﬂons Recommendations Database

Addressee: SPFII

Paragraph #55 Session #5 (2006)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Secretary-General, in his report on
the study of violence against women, address the particular situation of
indigenous women and girls whose suffering is based not only on gender but also
on ethnicity and culture.

Comments
References to indigenous women were made in the Secretary-General's report.

Area of Work
Indigenous Women and Girls



